
 

 

 
7th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

           Flamingo Land - Wednesday 17th November 

This term KS1 children are learning about Animals, including Humans, and to 
support our curriculum learning, we are planning a trip to Flamingo Land on 
Wednesday 17th November.  In addition to this, Year 1/2 have invited our Reception 
children (who are learning about bears) to join them for a wildlife lunch.   
 
During the day, the children will participate in a habitat workshop and visit the onsite 
zoo.   
 
The children will leave school at 9:15am prompt and travel by coach to Flamingo 
Land, returning at approximately 3:45pm. Your child will need to come to school in 
their school uniform and bring with them a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or 
yoghurt please), a warm waterproof coat and a small backpack in which to carry their 
lunch.  
 
We are asking for parents to both consent and pay for this trip via Parent Pay, 
by 22nd October 2021.  To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a donation of 
£15 per child, unfortunately if insufficient donations are received the trip will not be 
able to run.  Whilst we recognise that the cost of school trips can be expensive, we 
believe it is important for all of our children to experience residential / out of school 
visits and would very much like to ensure that every child has the opportunity to take 
part. If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please speak to either the school 
office or the Headteacher in confidence, as there are partial bursaries / subsidies 
funded by both FoNR and a historical School Fund available for a limited number of 
trip places. 
 
This is a fascinating trip and we know that the children are looking forward to the 
experience,  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support.  
 

 
 
    
  Miss Lewis and Mrs Down 
  Class 2 & Class 1 Teachers 


